
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

 

Dear Parents and Students of Class LKG to VIII,      Date : 07/07/2023 

As per Govt. Directives, it is mandatory to upload the Aadhar Number of 

all the enrolled students of School to UDISE PORTAL at the earliest.  If 

your ward has an Adhaar Card then do send a photocopy of it and 

submit the same to the Class Teachers on Monday 10th July 2023.  

E-mail Id (Student or Parent) and Minority Status as YES or NO (Eg. 

Belongs to Minority : YES or NO) should also be mentioned on the 

photocopy of Aadhar Card. 

Kindly note that this matter requires your urgent and immediate 

attention.  

 

PRINCIPAL 

 


